April 21, 2008
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250
Re:
UTC v. Iliad Water Service, Inc.

Docket UW-071885
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

This letter is to notify the Commission that Staff hereby waives its right to seek administrative review of the initial order, Order 05, in the above-referenced docket.  Staff requests that the Commission make final the initial order as soon as practicable.  Thank you for your consideration.  
Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General 
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